This is a reprint of a letter that was mailed from Bob Kruger, Vice President of Enforcement for the Business Software Alliance on March 15, 2001 regarding a recent BSA action in Education:

Dear Software Administrator,

Today more institutions than ever benefit from using technology to enhance productivity and accessibility. There is often little time spent on managing an institution’s software assets and that poses an enormous legal risk.  Educational institutions should set a positive example to its faculty and students by requiring the use of legal and licensed software on the schools’ computers.  
The Business Software Alliance (BSA) is an association representing the leading software companies, who through BSA work together on education and awareness, public policy and enforcement of intellectual property rights.   A recent independent study on U.S. piracy rates, sponsored by the BSA, revealed that almost one in four software installations in the U.S. are illegal.  
Are you short on Software Licenses?

Software piracy takes many forms, including the installation of more copies than are licensed and “special deals” on counterfeit or unauthorized software offered by unethical resellers.  As software applications are installed throughout multiple locations on desktop computers, laptops, and servers, it becomes ever more important for institutions to implement a software management program. 

Recently, the BSA settled with the Metropolitan Education District, a vocational school district headquartered in San Jose, CA.  The school district paid $50,000 to the BSA to settle claims relating to unlicensed copies of Adobe, Macromedia and Microsoft software programs on its office computers. 

This is not the first educational institution that settled with the BSA.  Last year, Temple University paid BSA $100,000 to settle claims related to unlicensed software programs on its computers.  The Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD), the second largest school district in the U.S., paid BSA $300,000 relating to unlicensed copies of software programs installed on its computers. As observed in a July 26, 1998, Los Angeles Times Editorial, “Schools teach children the value of ideas.  Replacing illegal software with authorized versions is a strong step toward living up to that goal.” 

Not sure if you’re fully licensed? We can help you find out.

Are you trying to determine whether your organization is using illegal software? Download our free Software Audit tool at www.bsa.org or call 1-877-536-4BSA.  If you find that you aren’t 100% licensed, take the necessary steps to acquire any licenses necessary to bring your institution into full compliance. For your convenience, following is a list of the BSA member companies’ phone numbers and website addresses for more information.

 Sincerely,

Bob Kruger

Vice President of Enforcement
